
July 2018 
Dear Pastor and Fellow Laborer: 
 

Deputation Update 
 
The first three weeks of August, Crystal and I were in Nebraska where we had the 
privilege of being in one mission’s conference and three meetings in four 
different independent Baptist churches!  Along with meeting several pastors and 
church members that we had not met before, we also had the joy of 
fellowshipping with old friends and former Bible college classmates.  One of the 
blessings of deputation is that we have the opportunity to see people that we 
have not seen in many years and to enjoy the fellowship of the brethren! 
 
At the close of August, Crystal and I headed to Lewisville, TX and attended 
Deputation School hosted by our mission’s clearinghouse and we have now set 
up our bank account with GIBM to handle our incoming support.  All support can 
now be sent to the GIBM for the Coleys.  Please see the sidebar for the GIBM’s 
mailing address.  Churches that wish to continue sending support to our sending 
church may continue to do so at the address on the sidebar for our sending 
church.   
 
We ended August and began September in the state of Texas where were 
privileged to present the burden the Lord has given to us for Kenya in two 
churches.  We were also able to attend the Red River Valley preacher’s 
conference before leaving Texas.   
 

Prayer Partnership 
 

We thank you all for your financial and prayer support as we continue to travel to 
mission’s conferences and meetings.  Please continue to pray for safety in travel 
as we spend the next couple of months traveling to TN, AR, WA, and OR.  
The following are some continuing prayer requests: 
 

 That the Lord would keep us safe as we are now on the road full-time 

 That the Lord would use us to be a help and a blessing to host churches 

 That we may be able to fill our calendar with conferences and meetings 

 That we will have good health as we travel 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your partnership in ministry! 
 
Billy and Crystal Coley 

 
 
 
Sending Church: 
 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 
1019 12th Street 
Anacortes, WA 98221 
(360) 299-2707 
 

Support Address: 
 
GIBM 
602 Manco Rd. 
Lewisville, TX 75067 
 

Telephone: 
 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 
 

 
E-mail: 
 
Kijana432@juno.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“To open their eyes, and 
to turn them from 
darkness to light…”  
 
-- Acts 26:18a 

The Coleys 
Missionaries to Kenya 


